
LAMORINDA WEEKLY | New Track at Springhill Honors Former Principal

Published September 12th, 2012 

New Track at Springhill Honors Former Principal 
Submitted by Suzy Pak

Retired Springhill principal Bruce Wodhams makes 
his inaugural run. Photo Shelly Hamalian 

Springhill Elementary Principal Heather Duncan unveiled the 
new Principal Bruce Wodhams Running Track August 29 to 
honor Wodhams for his 24 years of service to Springhill (he 
retired in July 2011). This project was made possible 
through funding from the Springhill Parent Faculty Club and 
a generous grant from the Lafayette Community 
Foundation. Wodhams offered his heartfelt thanks and 
appreciation to all those who worked tirelessly to make this 
happen during Springhill's weekly Spirit Wednesday 
ceremony. He christened the new track with a lap around it 
at an "impressive" pace, followed by two children from each 
classroom while Chariots of Fire played in the background. 
This wonderful addition inspired Springhill to start planning 
its first Walk-a-Thon next May to promote wellness and 
community service.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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